
DON’T LEAF IT!

For additional information visit us at www.msdlouky.org or call us at 502-587-0603

MSD

Catch basins carry stormwater away from our homes and streets when it rains.  Covered or clogged 
catch basin drains, grates, and ditch lines contribute to street and yard flooding.

Please take time to rake away leaves and other debris from catch basin grates.  Just a few minutes of 
your time could prevent street flooding in your neighborhood during heavy rains.

Loose leaves that are gathered from yards, sidewalks and catch basins may be dropped off at the 
Autumn Leaf Drop-off site for free until December 3rd, 2011 at Iroquois Park, 5216 New Cut Road. 
Monday – Saturday 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. For more information click here.

IMPROVING OUR COMMUNITY 
WATERWAYS TOGETHER!

http://www.louisvilleky.gov/PublicWorks/Calendar/autumn-leaf-drop-off.htm

